
Public Notice 
09/12/17 

 
 
 
 
 

This notice is to notify the general public that 
the Spirit Lake Tribal EPA Office will conduct 
an environmental cleanup starting mid-
September to late for the following sites: 
 

1. Old St. Michael Post Office 
2. 4 Tokio homes 
3. Tokio Head start 1 (Blue) 
4. Alternative High School Building 

 
A certified contractor has been hired to 
conduct the work.   
 
Anyone with questions or concerns can call 
the Spirit Lake Tribal EPA Office at 701-766-
1259. 


